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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Coronavirus Update 

 

We are fully aware that the current situation regarding outbreak of COVID-19 (Coronavirus) may 

be a cause of concern to you. 

 

We are monitoring the situation on a daily basis and are following the advice issued by Public 

Health England.  The current guidance we are following is attached to this letter and would ask 

that you remind your child about the importance of hygiene at this time.  Hand sanitiser and 

tissues are being placed in all classrooms.  

 

We currently have no confirmed cases of the virus and therefore school remains open.  If you 

have recently returned from a high-risk country, we would respectfully ask that you follow the 

current guidance on the link below:  

 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-information-for-the-public  

 

We will of course continue to monitor the situation and will update you as necessary. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss S Asquith 

Headteacher 

 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-information-for-the-public


 
 

 

 


